
Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

Reminders/In brief 
 Year 5 Visit to Globe Theatre.  Please give permission for your child to attend this 

trip and make payment of £7 by Monday 10th February.   Payment can be made by 
cash or cheque made payable to Bishop Perrin School or online by visiting  
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool. Thank you. 
 

 We have had a complaint from a neighbour who was unable to park on her drive 
way because a Bishop Perrin parent had parked across the drive way. Please park 
considerately and do not block the driveways to local houses. 
 

 Y5 Isle of Wight The fourth payment of £60 is due to be paid by 31st January.  If 

you have chosen to pay by instalments, please make this payment online or send it 
into school by this date.  Thank you. 
 

 A reminder that all infants should have spare underwear in their PE bags in case of 
accidents.  This should be a pair of pants/knickers and socks or tights. 
 

 Please remember that school will close at 2.15pm on Tuesday 4th February so 
that Parent Interviews can begin at 2.30pm. 
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SA Newsletter 

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Father David Cloake. 

 
Our value this week is Reverence. 

“Submit to one another out of reverence for Christ.” Ephesians 5 v 20 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
We have sounded the “Stay Inside” alarm three times this week, which has helped all the 
children and staff become familiar with the tone of it. We will have a whole-school practice of 
what we would need to do if the Stay Inside Alarm were to go off for real on Thursday 13th 
February. The teachers will rehearse with the children what they will need to do in readiness 
for the alarm to go off and we will review the practice afterwards to see if we need to adapt or 
amend our procedures. 
 
We have our second Infant Movie Night tonight, so please make sure if your child is coming 
along that they bring any medication that they would normally have here at school and that 
they are picked up on time at the end. I’m very grateful to the School Association for all the 
planning and organisation that has gone in to the event. 
 
You may have noticed some new carpet tiles in the corridors of the building that are being 
laid at present. They were donated to us by IID Architects, who are based in Richmond. We 
are very grateful for their generosity, and also to W & L Building Contractors who sourced 
them for us.  
 
Please keep an eye out for an email from Mrs May that will be sent next week giving details 
of how to book your Parent Interview appointment. Please don’t forget that if you would like 
to book your child into the crèche on either night (for the early appointments), then you will 
need to let Mrs May know the date and time (and how many children if you have siblings). 
 
The Boys’ Football Team are taking part in a tournament run and organised by Brentford FC 
on Monday so we wish them all the best. 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend. 
 

Mr Corke 
 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool


Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

 
To achieve Gold, children must complete a timed multiplication 
and division challenge which requires knowledge of factors 
and multiples within three minutes 
 
Children will be given a personal record card which should be 
kept safe because this will be a record of how well they are 
doing as well as help to learn the multiplication tables. 
 
This is an example of the Stage 1 Silver Challenge.  Can you 
complete the grid in less than one minute? 
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COULD YOU BE A TIMESTABLES CHAMPION? 
Parents and Carers – if you are not already volunteering your 
time to support children with their reading, please consider 
spending some time helping children to practise their 
multiplication tables. If you are available during the course of 
the week to spend 10 minutes with individual children to 
increase their fluency of multiplication tables, please let me 
know.  Thank you, Miss McAvoy. 

 

Diary Dates 
27 Jan Y5 to St Phillip and St James’ Church 
Brentford Football Club Camp 
30 Jan Years 1-6 African Drumming Workshop 
31 Jan School Council to St Paul’s Cathedral 
3 Feb Y4 to St Phillip and St James’ Church 
4 Feb Parent Interviews  
School Closes at 2.15pm 
5 Feb Y1 Class Assembly 
Parent Interviews 
7 Feb SA Junior Movie Night  
10 Feb Y3 to St Phillip and St James’ Church 
11 Feb Y4 to Nelson-Singing Festival Workshop  
12 Feb Y1-6 Drama Workshops 
13 Feb Small Schools Gala Heats 
17-21 Feb HALF TERM 
26 Feb High 5 Netball Festival 
27 Feb Y5 to Globe Theatre 
28 Feb Y3 start swimming 
2-4 Mar Y3 Safer Walking 
4 Mar High 5 Netball Reserve Date 
5 Mar World Book Day 
11 Mar Borough Swimming Finals 
13 Mar Y2 Scooter Training 
17 Mar Rose Theatre Singing Festival 
18 Mar Y5&6 Boys’ Football Festival NPL 
Y5 Class Assembly 
24 Mar Y4 to Hampton Court Palace 
25 Mar Y5&6 Boys’ Football Festival Reserve Date 
27 Mar Clubs Finish 
SA Easter Mufti for Easter Egg Tombola 
2 Apr Easter Egg Tombola 
3 Apr Last day of term – School closes at 2.30pm 

 

 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 13th January 2020. 
CLASS % 
Friendship 95.17 
Endurance 99.32 
Peace 96.67 
Forgiveness 94.83 
Reverence 99.31 
Service 99.67 
Justice 98.52 
Well done to Service class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week are: 
Friendship class Ollie 
Peace class  Luca 
Forgiveness class  Gabrielle 
Reverence class  Francesca 
Service class  Yana 
Justice class  Arda 

 
LDBS CIRCLE OF PRAYER 
The school that we will be praying for next week is St 
Stephen’s in Shepherd’s Bush. 
 
THE TIMESTABLES CHALLENGE 
Each week, children from different houses will be invited 
to come to the Reception classroom at 12pm on Tuesday 
lunchtime to test their knowledge of the timestables. Year 
6 Timestables Champions will be on hand to support you 
to recite your multiplication tables and compete timed 
challenges.  There are three levels of achievement – 
Stage 1, Stage 2 and Stage 3.  For each stage there will 
be three levels to complete – Bronze, Silver and Gold.  
Children may attempt a maximum of two levels per week 
(depending on how busy it is). They will receive one 
reward each time they attempt the Timestables Challenge 
and one reward when a level is completed. 
 
For each stage they will need to know and demonstrate 
fluency in different multiplication tables: 
Stage 1 – x2, x5, x10 
Stage 2 – x3, x4, x6 
Stage 3 – x7, x8, x9 
 
Bronze, Silver and Gold certificates confirming secure 
understanding at each level will be awarded in 
Celebration Worship once each of the three stages has 
been achieved. 
 

To achieve Bronze, children must recite each of the tables 
in the stage.  They may self-correct but will have only two 
attempts.  There is no time limit. 
 
To achieve Silver, children must complete a timed 
multiplication challenge within one minute. 
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